Fuel Safety Bulletin
2010-05

Dated: August 18,2010

Subject: Plan submissions and CSA applications

Recently, we have come upon a situation that has caused some confusion and difficulties in processing larger
and special-application permits.

In future, please remember the following routing for these plans and applications.

Plan submissions as required by Section 32 of the Fuel Safety Regulations:

These plans may be submitted ONLY to Service Nova Scotia along with the accompanying application and
fees. Any sent to the Fuel Safety Section will be returned to sender.

CSA Special Inspection applications (forms, information and fee):
These applications are to be sent directly to the Chief Inspector, Fuel Safety Section.

For any questions regarding this Bulletin, please contact me at our Halifax offices.

Dale C. Stewart
Chief Inspector, Fuel Safety



